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CANADIANA   CABINETS 

 

CHRISTMAS SHUTDOWN NOTICE 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

Christmas holidays are coming, and we would like to inform you of the scheduled 
closure of our Factory and Showroom during the Christmas and New Year 
holidays. 

 

The Factory and Order desk will be closed December 20, 2021, and re-open 
Monday January 3, 2022. 

Our Peterborough Showroom will be closed December 20, 2021 and will resume 
regular business hours on Monday January 3, 2022.  

 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and 
a Happy New Year and to thank you all for your support throughout the year. 

  

From all of us at Canadiana Cabinets, 

 

Have a Safe and Happy Holiday! 


